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JUNE 2018 
 

Please patronize our newsletter advertisers and thank them for their support! 
  

HALLO ALLE/HELLO EVERYBODY  

NEWSLETTER 

By Deb Jackson (who borrowed a memo from John 

Kneller) 

 

The Newsletter Editor is retiring and moving out of 

state at the end of this year.  Someone needs to step 

up and take over the privilege of publishing the 

newsletter.  In the meantime, reporting for the news-

letter needs to improve: 

 

Event hosts need to provide comprehensive “press 

releases” on all their events.  Do you want flyers 

made?  How can we make flyers if we have no in-

formation? 

 

Report on all events in the coming 90 days.  Other-

wise, how are they timely published in the newslet-

ter? 

 

Some correspondents have been very reliable. 

 

Should have news from every group and every com-

mittee in every issue. 

 

How can we get more reliable benevolence report-

ing? 

 

Read and revise, re-read and re-revise your article 

before submission. 

 

Repeat yourself only to help readers remember 

things (dates, times, places). 

 

You report the news.  Deb is only the editor and 

publisher. 

 

If no one reports news—do we not publish?  Sounds 

good to me! 

SINGERS 

The singers were invited to Historic Zoar to perform 

during Zoar’s Maifest, May 12.  The weather was 

mostly perfect and the Newark Maennerchor singers 

were amazing!  All Newark Maennerchor members 

should be very proud of our ambassadors.  Photos 

have been posted on the Newark Maennerchor Face 

Book page.  The acoustics in the old church were 

perfect.  The chorus has already been invited  

again—and a potential engagement for next year for 

another festival! 

 

LADIES SECTION 

By Suzy Heckmann 

 

Tuesday, June 5 - regular meeting at 6:30 pm at our 

clubroom - interim president will be Jo Koch 

Tuesday, July 3 - there will be NO regular meeting 

of the Ladies Section because of the 4th of July fol-

lowing the next day 

Tuesday, August 7 - regular meeting at 6:30 pm at 

our clubroom - interim president will be Judi Han-

del. Discussion of Ox Roast desserts, and asking for 

callers for dessert donations. Also, desserts are 

greatly needed and appreciated to sell at the spa-

ghetti night dinners. You do not need to be a mem-

ber of the Ladies Section to donate. Thanks in ad-

vance. 

 

Looking forward to a Luau on July 21! 

Looks to be an afternoon or early evening event!  

More info to follow. 

 

Will we participate in Heath’s Oktoberfest (October 

6) this year?  More to come. 

 

Your best source of up-to-the-minute information is  

www.NewarkMaennerchor.com 



Jack’s Septic, LLC 
 

Septic Tank Cleaning and  
Construction 

 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH   43055 

         

 740.366.3255     

800.395.5784 

 Fax: 740.366.5728 

HendersonVanatta.com 740-345-9864 

4    Singers’ Rehearsal 

5    Ladies Section 

6 SPAGHETTI DIN-

NER 

11 Singers’ Rehearsal 

12 Trustee Meeting 

13 Executive Board 

13 Business Meeting 

14 Flag Day 

17  Father’s Day 

18 Singers’ Rehearsal 

19 Ox Roast Meeting 

19 Rental Committee 

21  First Day of Summer 

25 Singers’ Rehearsal 

27 Life Members Meet 

27  Social Meeting 

30  GOLF OUTING 

 

 

 

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

21 East Church Street 

Newark, OH   43055 

740.345.1040 

SwankLawOffice.com 

 

JUNE 6, 2018 
 

Adults $8 
Children 12 &  

under $4 

5-7 p.m. 
 

We can only serve as long as it 

lasts! 
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